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Hi Marissa!

I just want to say that as a long time resident of northern NH, I see the Northern
Pass with it's towers as being completely counter to, and very damaging of, all that
is naturally New Hampshire.  To take away from the very natural forested setting is
diminishing the tourist and resident friendly nature of our State.  

Thank you for your efforts to protect what we have in New Hampshire.

Denis Daigle
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